[image: image1.jpg]Vs
>(3lepsaTe New Jersey
‘|




Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your 4th Grader’s class is participating in this year’s New Jersey Scoop Research and Writing Contest!  
The New Jersey Scoop is an online and printed publication written by New Jersey fourth graders.  The contest provides students the opportunity to explore what makes New Jersey a special place to call home, and covers social studies, language arts, and technology curriculum.  “The NJ Scoop” contains sections like a newspaper:  Arts and Entertainment, Business, People in the News, Health and Wellness, Science and Environment, Sports, and Travel.

Students will choose a person, place, business, attraction, current, or historical event to research and write a 150- 250 word article about their subject.  The best seven articles from each class will be submitted by each class to our statewide contest.  Each year we publish up to 300 of the “Best of the Best” from thousands submitted.

The Program Features:
· Regional Awards Events.  To recognize those students whose work is selected as “Best of the Best” from all entries, we hold awards events on a number of college campuses and historic sites in the spring to provide students a chance to share what they learned with others, and to be fully celebrated for their academic achievement.
· Baseball Games.  Every student who writes and submits an article to their teacher for the contest, earns one free ticket to a minor league baseball game. Each game will feature a pre-game student parade.  The games will be held on June 9th and June 12th at the Lakewood BlueClaws and Somerset Patriots respectively.  
· The New Jersey Scoop is a beautiful full-color keepsake publication containing all of the “Best of the Best” articles selected and photos of the authors.  Parents and teachers will be invited to place a congratulatory message in the book and copies will be sold as a fundraiser for the program.  More information will come home later in the year. 
· Student Photos and Permission to Publish. Teachers will request a student photo and a completed Permission to Publish form from you should your child’s work be submitted to us for judging.  We do this in advance of the judging results because we work on a tight timeframe to lay out the book and publish the students' work.  We will only use the photo and permission to publish if your child’s work is selected by our judges for publication.
· Parents Page.  Find updates about the program on our Parents Page (http://www.celebratenj.org/school/parents/).  
We hope your child thoroughly enjoys learning about The Garden State through the New Jersey Scoop contest.  For more information, please visit www.CelebrateNJ.org, or contact Heather Tedesco, Program Manager at heather@celebratenj.com. 






Sincerely,


               Mrs. Christine Halstater

Library Media Specialist
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chalstater@newmilfordschools.org


